
6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   
 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 
stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Letter From Our Pastor 
 
Dear Parish Family: 
 
Welcome to the 18

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time and the beginning of August. This 

weekend, Jesus reminds us that one’s life does not consist of gathering possessions 
but that we should be rich in what matters to God. We’ll meet a man who mistakenly 
believes that he and his wealth will endure forever. Suddenly, he is called out of this 
life to the next, and his harvest has no place to go. Jesus emphasizes that the things 
of this world are passing while the things of heaven endure eternally.  The reflection 
for the week – how are you rich in the eyes of God? 
 
Three weeks ago, Fr. Ignacio Verdier spoke at our Annual Mission Cooperative 
Sunday and your generosity has so far raised $9,447.00 for his Mission Dalmanuta.  
Thank you for blessing Fr. Ignacio and his companions! 
 
I’m very grateful to the hard-working planning committee under the leadership of our 
Parish Council Chair Shelley Padilla, for all the hours they are putting in to plan our 
Parish’s 70

th
 Anniversary Dinner and the reopening of our Saint Joseph Center on 

Saturday, August 23 at 6:00 PM. As of today, over 450 people have RSVP’d. Thank 
you for such an extraordinary response! Registration for the event closes this week on 
August 9 as we must provide the Caterer with accurate numbers. You will only be able 
to enjoy the fine cuisine if you have RSVP’d which will be evident through the name 
tag that you will be wearing. You’ll be able to pick up your name tag at tables that will 
be positioned at the gate. If you are only coming to the Worship Concert, no name tag 
necessary and the Concert starts at 7:30 PM on the Grass – please bring your own 
lawn chair or blanket.  
 
This week’s Construction photos display the dozens of boxes that have recently 
arrived at the new Center. They are the new small wares for the facility. I have enjoyed 
online shopping at ULINE, Chefs Toys and the Webstaurant Store. I’m very grateful to 
Ian Gonzalez, a parishioner and school parent who volunteered his expertise in 
helping us to outfit the new Center. 
 
Blessings on your week and I’m praying for your family, 
 
Msgr. Kevin 
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Photos From Our Pastor 
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Shelving for the storage rooms for the Seniors…. 

 
Movement for a Better World, Sports Equipment and Hospitality. 

Here’s the new portable bar for Knights of Columbus! 
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A Special Opportunity for the 

Men of our Parish 
From Men who have attended 

“I attended the Christ Welcome Christ Renews His Parish retreat at St. 

Joseph in Long Beach. The witnesses that I heard on my retreat were so moving. 

The men really opened up and shared their backgrounds that made them the 

men they are today. It was truly an amazing experience. I've never been in a 

retreat like that where the men were so authentic and so open with their 

experiences. It is definitely a retreat all men of God should attend and be a part 

of the renewal of the church.” - Michael Mantong 

 

“Thank you for offering the Welcome Retreat.  It has helped me reconnect 

to several good men and get to know others, I feel my sense of community has 

expanded for the better.” - Paul Farrell 

Men’s Weekend Retreat: 

Saturday, September 27 & Sunday, September 28, 2025 

Sign Up Now! 
 

 

For more information or to sign up for the retreat 

please visit the parish website 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/ 

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/




"It is a kingly act to assist the fallen."  
 -St. Mother Teresa 

 
Aug. 16-17 Food from the Heart:  Collecting 
food for families served by Catholic Charities 
of Long Beach. 
Opportunities!  Thanks to all who generously 
supported our FOURTEEN Movement for a 
Better World initiatives during our 2024-2025 
program year. Essential Home Furnishings- 
Can you help pick up parishioner donations 
and deliver them to families in need? Multi-
Services Center- Can you serve as a point of 
contact with the City of Long Beach HHS Multi
-Services Center?  For this and many other 
opportunities to serve, call Tim Clark,  
(562) 431-4385. 

Did You Know? 

Who do children talk to about abuse?  
 

Studies show that when children know that 
adults are willing to believe them, and 
advocate for them, children are more willing 
to come to adults with their problems. This is 
why other safe adults, like teachers and 
youth ministry volunteers, are essential to 
child protection. If a child discloses abuse, it 
is critical for a safe adult to provide a 
listening ear and help when needed, 
including reporting to the right people and 
authorities. For more information, read the 
VIRTUS® article “Disclosures Part 1: Why 
are Disclosures Important?” 
at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 
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Meditation 

St. Joseph's Meditation Group currently 
meets every Tuesday evening at 7:00PM via 
Zoom.  Our weekly session is based on the 

teachings of Fr. John Main, OSB. Meditation is 
an age-old Christian practice and open to 
everyone.  No experience is required and 

beginners are welcome.  For more 
information, contact Frank McKown at  

(310) 633-1744 or frmckown@gmail.com    

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/
mailto:frmckown@gmail.com


Our next get together will be at the  
El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, August 11th at 9:30 am.   
Please join us for a nice time catching up with 

old friends and meeting new friends.  When you 
arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 
gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing 
you there.  For future reference, we meet there 

on the 2nd Monday of every month, at the same 
time. Looking forward to seeing you! 

Senior Group 

Grief support 13 week sessions from 
June 3rd — August 26th 

Meetings are held on 
Tuesdays 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week  

You can start on any week.  
For more information Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister,                                        
maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 
CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING. 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

Women’s Retreat 

Ladies of the parish! Please join your sisters 
in Christ for a refreshing and peaceful 

weekend with the Carmelite sisters at Sacred 
Heart Retreat House. Our parish weekend is 

September 12-14, 2025.  
Registration is open now. To register go to 
sacredheartretreathouse.com/retreats.  

If you have any questions or need help 
registering please contact Marie Newton by 

phone at 562-209-1298. 
This is a wonderful time of spiritual renewal. 
Don’t delay as the weekend fills up quickly. 
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Saturday Vigil 
5:00 p.m.  

 
Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 
Outdoors 
8:30 a.m.  

 
Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 
 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass (M-W)  
8:00 a.m.  

 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 
stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                                    sfcuda@yahoo.com 
Deacon Tom Halliwell                                           dcntom@stjosephlb.org  
Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)       sreva@stjosephlb.org 
Office Manager           Brenda Pineda                    (562) 594-4657 
Office Assistant                    Joyce Castaneda              (562) 594-4657 
Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla                    (562) 594-4657 
Finance Council           George Zuluaga                Zuluaga@aol.com 
Safeguard The Children           Parish Office                (562) 594-4657 
Parish Bulletin Editor         Brenda Pineda        bulletin@stjosephlb.org 
Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               mike@stjosephlb.org 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 
 (562) 596-6115                        sjknights.net               Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:              Madison Alba                   
Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
Administrative Assistant:             Michelle Johnson       (562)596-6115 
High School Ministry & Confirmation:    Liz Moreno   (562) 596-6115 
OCIA:        Sr. Eva                   sreva@stjosephlb.org         (562) 596-6115 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 
Baptism Preparation         Brenda Pineda                       (562) 594-4657 
Director of Music                 Vivian Doughty                      (562) 594-4657 
Eucharistic Ministry           Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  
Lectors            Steve Koppenheffer           lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 
Esther Ministry             Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 
Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 
Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                     (562) 431-4385 
Senior Group        Marilyn North             (562) 519-0154  
Knights Of Columbus               Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 
Natural Family Planning          Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 
Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

 Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 
 Homebound Ministry            Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 
 Bereavement Ministry             May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 
 Cursillo          Tom & Marie Newton       tjn8343@gmail.com 
 Parish Fair                           Pete Wroblicky              sjspringfair@gmail.com 
 Environment                            Jessica Gil                       bpax.g4@gmail.com 
 Altar Servers     Monica Wissuchek   stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 
Welcome CRHP         Diane Ohde                     stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 
 Book Club                     Mary Anne Silvestri                agoodlife@msn.com 
Meditation                    Frank McKown                      frmckown@gmail.com 

Parish Directory 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Adoration 
First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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